
16 MAY 2024 – SIXTY NINTH MEETING
· The Minutes and Resolutions of the previous meeting were approved. 

· It was reported that there were 178 victims as at 16 May 2024, according to the figures on the National CJD Surveillance Unit website. However, Fieldfisher were aware of 186 victims. By the end of this meeting, the Trustees had considered 185 of the claims submitted to date. The Trustees had considered a total of 409 claims for £5,000 Psychiatric Injury award, 217 claims for Particular Emotional Hardship and 45 claims for Particular Financial Hardship. 
· No new claims had been made for the Trustees to consider at the meeting. 
· £42,171,332.85 had been paid in compensation by the date of the meeting.  £17,345,066.82 had been paid for costs, expenses and taxes, which included £5,641,688.85 in relation to Charles Russell's fees (inc VAT), £1,002,791.80 in relation to Fieldfisher's fees (inc VAT), £3,581,985.89 to Irwin Mitchell's fees (inc VAT) and £292,758.64 in relation to other solicitors' fees and expenses. 

· The Trustees discussed work undertaken since the last meeting, including updates from the Department of Health regarding simplifying the Scheme.  The Department of Health had approved the Trustees' request to reduce the number of Trustees required to be quorate from five to three, but were still seeking approval on other simplifications of the Scheme.
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